
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BILL:    HB1245   

TITLE: Guaranteed Access Grant and Next Generation Scholars of Maryland – 

Alterations 

DATE:   3/30/2021 

POSITION:  SUPPORT 

COMMITTEE: Appropriations 

CROSSOVER: Education, Health, and Enviornmntal Affairs 

CONTACT:  Danielle M. Susskind, Coordinator, Legislative Affairs 

   Danielle_M_Susskind @mcpsmd.org   

 

The Montgomery County Board of Education (Board) supports HB1245. 

  

This legislation would not directly impact MCPS but provide graduates with  support in the 

transition to post-secondary. As one of MCPS’s values is preparing all students for successful 

college and career readiness, the Board believes this is important legislation to further support all 

students.  

 

For these reasons, the Board supports this legislation and urges a favorable report.  
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